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COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE 
Department of Human Resources 

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION 
 
 
 

Date:   05/21/2021 
 
To:   Marcelia Nicholson, Chairwoman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors 
 
From:   Margo Franklin, Chief Human Resources Officer, Department of Human 

Resources 
 
Subject:   Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs’ Association 2019-2020 agreement 
 
File Type:  Action Report 

 
 
Requesting approval of the tentative 2019-2020 agreement between Milwaukee County 
and the Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs’ Association. 
 
Milwaukee County and the MDSA have arrived at a tentative agreement on all issues 
related to wages for all employees represented by the bargaining unit represented by 
the Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs’ Association, for the period of January 1, 2019 through 
December 31, 2020. 
 
The following documents will be provided to the Committee for review:  
 
 1) The Tentative Agreement between Milwaukee County and the Milwaukee 

Deputy Sheriffs’ Association   
  
 2) The notification that the Tentative Agreement was ratified by the 

membership of the Milwaukee Deputy Sheriffs’ Association 
 
 3) The Resolution approving the Tentative Agreement 
 
 4) The Office of Comptroller is preparing a fiscal note, which will be reviewed 

by the Audit Division and Research Division. The finalized fiscal note will be 
sent to the Committee by The Office of Comptroller as soon as it is 
completed. 

 


